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 We highly encourage you to allow single track at WNF. We live in northern MI/upper peninsula and are lucky to

have many wonderful cycle only and single track trails. All of them attract out of town, state and country riders

that camp at nearby campgrounds, and eat-shop at nearby towns. 

Both my husband and I also hunt many of the same area we ride often walking the trails for this purpose. 

Single track is a boon for a forest, it is low impact high reward. 

We have raised 2 children on our trails, both have a deep respect for nature and it's proper conservation. 

 


